April 13, 2000

VIA COURIER

The Honorable David P. Boergers
Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20426

Re: Western Power Trading Forum v. California | ndependent System Operator
Corporation, Docket No. EL00-58-000

Dear Secretary Boergers:

Enclosed for filing are one original and 14 copies of the Answer of the California
Independent System Operator Corporation to the Complaint filed by the Western Power Trading
Forum in the above-referenced proceeding. Three additional copies of the filing are also
enclosed. Please stamp the additional copies with the date and time filed and return them to the
messenger.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Bradley R. Miliauskas
Swidler Berlin Shereff Friedman,
LLP
3000 K Street, NW, Suite 300
Washington, DC 20007
Tel: (202) 424-7500
Fax: (202) 424-7643

Attorney for the California Independent
System Operator Corporation



